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Harbor Country Day School

Embracing the extraordinary in every child.™

September 2022
Dear Harbor Country Day School Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to our Morning and Aftercare
program for the 2022/2023 academic year. | would like to introduce you to the staff
members who will be working alongside your children this year.

For our Morning Care Program, Miss Carly Lange and Miss Angelina Salmon will be
facilitating our early morning hours. Miss Lange is a valued staff member as a
teaching assistant in 2nd grade and substitute teacher at Harbor while Miss Salmon
is @ Harbor alumna. We are grateful for her return.

Our Aftercare program will be staffed by Mrs. Recino, Miss Maddie and Mr. Ryan. Mrs.
Recino is working in our PK 4's Program this year while Miss Maddie is a Harbor
alumna, as well. We've previously had the pleasure of having Mr. Ryan at Harbor as a
member of our Camp Harbor Staff. We are excited to have this team in place to help
deliver enriching morning and after school programs!

Please see a few important reminders below:

e Our mission is to provide a secure, nurturing environment for our students
and assist HCDS families who seek morning and after school child care.

e We offer a program that is lively and fun, balanced with time for a healthy
snack, exercise, academic based activities (science, art and technology) and
quiet time for homework and/or free play.

Our Morning Care starts at 7:15 a.m. and ends at 830 a.m.

e The Aftercare program is a service for children who need to stay after school
every day (or for the occasional day) and ends at 5:30 p.m.

e Only students currently enrolled at Harbor Country Day School are eligible to
attend.

e To attend please be sure to fill out our Emergency Contact Form also located
on our website.

e To view our Aftercare Calendar please visit the drop down tab located on

Harbor's online Backpack



https://www.hcdsny.org/fs/resource-manager/view/592933e1-ad65-472c-831e-c1df9a121017
https://www.hcdsny.org/harbor-community/parents/harbor-backpack
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e Please note there is no entry into the building past 4:00 p.m. If items are
forgotten, please contact the front office at 631-584-555 to confirm pick up
before 4:00 p.m. or sometime the next school day.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at
epacheco@hcdsny.org. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you and your
children!

With Warmest Regards,

Evica . Pacheco

SEL- Morning/After Care Coordinator, Camp Office Manager, Clubs/Intercessions Coordinator
Harbor Country Day School | 17 Three Sisters Road | St. James, NY 11780
631-584-5555 EXT: 140
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